
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the  
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
 

 Public Safety & Transportation Committee Report 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, February 17, 2021 

 
Public Safety & Transportation Committee: Councilors Downs (Chair), Malakie, Markiewicz, Bowman, 
Grossman, Lipof and two vacancies  
 
Public Facilities Committee: Councilors Leary (Chair), Laredo, Kelley, Danberg, Crossley, Gentile, and 
Norton 
 
Programs & Services Committee: Councilors Krintzman (Chair), Greenberg, Albright, Wright, Humphrey, 
Noel, Baker and Ryan  
 
Absent: Councilor Kalis  
 
City Staff Present: Commissioner of Public Works Jim McGonagle, Co-Directors of Sustainability Ann Berwick 
and Bill Ferguson, Chief Operating Officer Jonathan Yeo, Senior Planner Jennifer Steel, and Director of 
Transportation for the Planning Department Nicole Freedman  
 

Referred to Public Facilities Committee 
#60-20  Update on the Climate Action Plan  
 PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMITTEE requesting updates on the status of the Climate Action 

Plan. 
  Public Facilities Held 6-0 on 02/05/20 
 
Note:    The Public Safety & Transportation and Programs & Services Committees joined the 
Public Facilities Committee to discuss this item.   Please refer to the Public Facilities report for the 
detailed discussion.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:38 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Andreae Downs, Chair  
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